
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Denton County Transportation Authority (DCTA) will host a celebratory event on 
Thursday, March 30, 2023 at 10am at the Downtown Denton Transit Center to recognize 
the one-millionth ride on GoZone. 
 
A quorum of the DCTA Board of Directors may or may not be present; however, no official 
business will be conducted. 
 
I certify that this notice was posted on Monday, March 27, 2023 before 10am. 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Kisha Morris-Perkins 
Executive Assistant | Board Process Manager 
 
 
 


